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The Great Big Green Week 2021 

Across the school, children have been taking part in the environmentally 

themed week, with 2J winning the ‘Green Leaf Award’ for their green 

thinking and solution-focused discussions. One child came into school, 

saying, “This morning I thought about turning my lamp on and then 

realised I could just open my blinds!” An excellent, small change in the 

mindset! Click here to read more about our environmental journey.    
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Helping Hands Award  

This week the  
cup was  
awarded to  
H in 5T.  
H has had  
an amazing start 
to Year 5, and 
her enthusiasm  
for learning, as 
well as her caring, 
fun approach helps her classmates. 
 
   
 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to everyone trying 
with their attendance. (school 
total: 96.49%, target: 97%) 

RF 95.83 3C 95.60 

RL 98.96 3Cr 100 

RS 95.00 3S 95.71 

1A 88.85 4B 95.60 

1C 98.46 4G 100 

1D 97.14 4K 89.60 

2D 97.48 5FH 94.48 

2J 93.79 5S 98.28 

2R 95.42 5T 99.33 

  6D 97.86 

  6S 99.64 

  6V 98.89 

 

 

Jeans for Genes Day 

Thank you to everyone who donated last Friday to ‘Jeans  
for Genes Day’. The £426.32 that was raised will go to  
help support those living with genetic disorders.  
Click here for more information.  
 

 

The Voice Kids 2022 resumes 

on ITV and is looking for 

exceptional young singers. It 

has been lovely to have 

singing back in school and the 

production team wanted to 

share the application link: 

itv.com/beontv/thevoicekids. 

 

Safeguarding & e-safety  

It’s been really pleasing to see so many children walking safely to 

school, particularly during our green week! If you must drive, please 

park safely, not stopping on yellow lines. Parking away from the school 

and walking is a good way of getting in some daily exercise!  

 

Pastoral Care 

Please join us for our Mental 
Health and Emotional Wellbeing 
coffee sessions starting next 
week at 9:15am. They will cover 
a variety of topics and all are 
welcome. 
29/9 - Parent wellbeing 
11/10 - Children's wellbeing 
Please register interest by 

emailing: 

dconnor@eastsheen.richmond.s

ch.uk 

 

Reminders and Dates 

Please remember that 
toys brought in for 
playtime must be 
pocket-sized and not 
valuable.  
 

 

 

Tuesday, 7pm – Year 4 

Curriculum Evening. 
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